
	
	

	

	

	

	

	

	

March	27,	2017		

High	School	Science	CAPT	Administration	for	Sophomores	

Dear	Parent/Guardian,		

NHHS	sophomores	will	take	the	Connecticut	Academic	Performance	Test	(CAPT)	in	science	in	April.	
This	test	is	required	by	the	state	and	will	be	administered	online	this	year.		

Individual	results	will	be	provided	to	students	at	the	beginning	of	the	next	school	year.	Students	
who	achieve	goal	or	higher	on	the	test	will	earn	the	distinction	of	Science	CAPT	Scholar	and	have	an	
opportunity	to	be	exempt	from	science	final	exams	junior	year.	Details	are	in	the	student	handbook.	

The	test	window	for	the	Science	CAPT	begins	Monday,	April	3,	2017.	Students	will	take	the	test	
online	during	their	regularly	scheduled	Biology	classes	over	two	class	periods.	Each	test	module	
lasts	50	minutes,	and	science	teachers	have	been	preparing	their	students	for	last	few	weeks.	The	
school	schedule	and	your	student’s	instructional	time	in	other	classes	will	not	be	impacted.	

If	you	have	any	questions,	please	contact	either	of	these	individuals.	

• Patti	White,	Science	Coordinator,	203	239-1641,	ext.	2404,	(white.patriacia@north-
haven.k12.ct.us)		

• Andrew	Pettola,	Assistant	Principal,	203	239-1641,	ext.	2600	(Pettola.andrew@north-
haven.k12.ct.us)	

	
Sincerely,		
		
	
Russell	J.	Dallai,	EdD	
Principal		

RUSSELL	J.	DALLAI,	Ed.D.	
Principal	

CHRISTOPHER	MCLAUGHLIN	
Assistant	Principal	

ANDREW	A.	PETTOLA	
Assistant	Principal	

NORTH HAVEN 
221	Elm	Street	•	North	Haven,	CT	06473-3251	

HIGH SCHOOL 
Telephone	(203)	239-1641	•	Fax	(203)	234-7436	

SANDRA	M.	PRENETA	
Assistant	Principal	

North	Haven	Public	Schools	Vision:	As	a	result	of	their	experience	in	the	North	Haven	Public	Schools,	every	student	will	acquire	the	skills	
necessary	to	meet	the	demands	of	the	twenty-first	century.	

	


